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Jossphine Kennedy Qa t .  
Y ' From: Ann Kehoe 
Sent: 25 August 2009 08:46 
To: JosePhine Kennedv 
Subject : FW: Notice under Article 16(3)(a)(i) of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations 

2004 

Importance: High 

Attachments: EPA 24.08.09 capacity of landfill.pdf 

EPA 24.08.09 
capacity of landf ... 

for processing.. Thanks 

_ - _ _ _  Original Message----- 
From: Andrew Lawless [mailto:APLawles@wicklowcoco.ie] 
Sent: 24 August 2009 17:46 
To: ewa.babiarczyk@epa.ie; Ann Kehoe 
c: Robert Kelly 

Regulations 2004 
Importance: High 

G! ubject: Notice under Article 16(3)(a)(i) of the Waste Management (Licensing) 

Rampere Landfill WO066-02 

Response in PDF format attached 
<<EPA 24.08.09 capacity of landfill.pdf>> 

Andrew Lawless, 
Senior Executive Engineer, 
Waste Management 
0404 20100 extn 2501 
email: aplawles@wicklowcoco.ie 

This email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System. 
For more information please visit http://www.messagelabs.com/email 
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Administration, 
Office of Environmental Enforcement, 
E.P.A.. 
P.O.Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle, 
C o . Wexford 

Rampere Landfill WOO66-02 

For the attention of Ewa Babiarcryk 

Dear Sirs, 
Reference yours of the 27'h July. Due to different people taking annual leave 
this letter was not responded to and our apologies for that. 

The total quantity of waste to be piaced at the landfill (over the authorised life 
of the facility) is currently estimated at 300,000m3. 

This figure is based on calculating the void space between the landfill as 
constructed and the final formed level of the completed tandfill 

It should be noted that the current planning approval (as distinct from the 
licence approval) expires in July 2010. Wicklow County Council has applied 
to An Bord Pieanala for a time extension to December 2012 and t h e  ab,ove 
capacity is based on the assumption that approval will be granted for the time 
extension. Should it be refused then the total quantity to be placed would 
reduce to 200,000m3. 

' 

Please contact the undersigned if more information is required. 

Yours sincerely, 

Andrew Lawless, 
Senior Executive Engineer. 
Waste Management 
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